
 

Our Ref:  117/16 

20th September 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have arranged for our students to visit Auschwitz as part of a Religious Studies trip.  As part of 

your son/daughter’s course he/she will study the problem of evil and suffering.  This trip will bring 

the philosophical thoughts they have been analysing to life in a unique way.  He/she will be 

accompanied by myself Miss Kinloch, Mr Lightfoot and Mrs Harding, all members of the Religious 

Studies Department. 

The excursion will consist of a guided tour of the camps and also a visit to the salt mines.  They will 

also be allowed some free time to explore Krakow Town Centre. 

We will leave from Liverpool John Lennon Airport on Friday 27th January at 8.00am and return to the 

airport on Saturday 28th January at 10.00pm.  The cost of the trip includes flights, transfers, all meals, 

accommodation and entry into the museums.  The cost of the trip is £370. 

If your son/daughter would like to take part in this trip please sign and return the reply slip below to 

Miss Kinloch on or before 30th September with a deposit of £200.  The remainder of the money will 

need to be paid in full on or before the 4th November.  Please address the cheque to ‘St Margaret’s 

Academy Fund’. 

If you have any questions regarding this please do not hesitate to ask by contacting me via my email 

hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com. 

In summary – payments: 

1st - £200 (30th September) 

2nd - £170 (4th November) 

Thank you for your continued support of our School. 

Yours faithfully 

 

H Kinloch 

Second in RS Department, KS5 Co-ordinator. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Miss Kinloch – RS Trip to Auschwitz – 27th-28th January 2017 

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I would like my son/daughter to attend the above trip on 27th-28th January and enclose the deposit of £200. 

Signed: _________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

mailto:hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com

